
 

 

Undocumented immigrants are already driving on our streets and roadways. 

 

Let’s give them the opportunity to get a driver’s license so they can register and insure their 
vehicles.  If you are involved in an accident with such a person, the damages may not be 
covered. 

 

We cannot ignore the reality that undocumented immigrants are on the roads now driving to 
work, driving their children to school, driving to medical appointments and other routine 
activities that all families do. 

 

Without a license, they do not have insurance and they are operating a vehicle that is not 
registered.  It creates a hazard on our streets.  

 

Enacting HB2003 will make the Sunflower State’s roadways safer for everyone and, at the same 
time, help support the economy.  If passed economic benefits will be generated through 
registration fees, sales tax and gas taxes. 
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